
CITY OF GROVER BEACH  
GROVER BEACH PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Regular Planning Commission Meeting of Tuesday, 
February 1, 2022, has been cancelled.  
 
 The next Regular Meeting of the Planning Commission will be held on Tuesday, 
March 1, 2022, at 6:00 PM via teleconference. 
 
 
Date: January 25, 2021             /s/_______________________________________ 
                          Nicole Retana  
 Deputy City Clerk/Secretary to the Planning Commission 
 
 
STATE OF CALIFORNIA  ) 
COUNTY OF SAN LUIS OBISPO )  SS 
CITY OF GROVER BEACH  ) 
 

 
AFFIDAVIT OF POSTING 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
  
I, Nicole Retana, declare as follows: 
 
 That I am the Deputy City Clerk for the City of Grover Beach; that the Regular Meeting of the 
Planning Commission scheduled to be held Tuesday, February 1, 2022 was cancelled and that a 
copy of said notice was posted at Grover Beach City Hall.  
 
 I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. 
 
 Executed on Tuesday, January 25, 2021 at Grover Beach, California. 
          
 
 
      /s/       __________
      Nicole Retana 
      Deputy City Clerk/Secretary to the Planning Commission 


